
	
State	approves	plan	for	Resorts	around	Wildlife	

Sanctuaries	
	
The	state	government	has	given	the	go-ahead	for	development	of	tourism	and	
hospitality	services	around	wildlife	sanctuaries	and	national	parks.	This	will	give	a	big	
boost	to	the	tourism	industry	around	the	six	project	tiger	reserves	in	the	state.	
	
The	urban	development	department	has	issued	a	notification	permitting	construction	
of	resorts,	but	made	it	clear	that	the	owners	can’t	develop	the	resorts	if	they	are	on	
forest	land.	However,	private	lands	falling	in	agriculture	category	or	no	development	
zones	can	be	developed.	
	
HRAWI	welcomes	the	Government's	initiative	to	Boost	the	Tourism	Development	in	
the	State.	


